
 

  With the help of the children we will decorate the 

Nursery for Christmas.   The children will be 

learning about the first Christmas through drama 

and story.  Our imaginative play area will be an 

Elves Workshop and then a Christmas house.  We 

will be making Christmas crafts and will be 

decorating candles.  

            

 

  

  

Theme for December is CHRISTMAS  
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    Christmas Cards 

  If you would like your 

child to give Christmas 

cards please post them in 

the appropriate trays and 

put the recipients name on 

the envelope and on the 

card inside. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Nursery Christmas Concert 

Please join us on Friday 13th December at 
9.15am in the school hall for Christmas songs 
with refreshments beforehand. Tickets will be 
charged at £2 each with half the proceeds 
going into school funds and half going to Marie 
Curie. Please return green slips to 

Your child’s teacher. 

Dundela Infants' 

School 

    December 2019 

        ABSENCE  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SEND 

A NOTE OF EXPLANATION 

IF YOUR CHILD HAS BEEN  

ABSENT FROM SCHOOL. 

Nursery Fund      

Dec—£6 

 

 

 

 

 

See-Saw 

We would like to thank all 

the parents who have signed 

up to access their child’s 

home see-saw account. We 

hope you are enjoying the 

weekly updates.  

We will be using see-saw to 

send home all notes and 

reminders so please 

remember to check see-saw 

for these. 

 

We will also be:- 

Making Christmas Cards 

Decorating candles and paper bags 

Painting Christmas Trees 

Sponge painting with Christmas shapes 

Christmas 

Clothes  

On Friday 13th 

December the 

children are 

invited to 

wear 

something 

festive e.g. 

Christmas 

jumper. 

Sensible 

shoes for 

outdoors  

please.  

 

Important Dates 

17 Dec  Christmas Elf in school 

11 Dec  School Christmas Lunch 

13 Dec Nursery Christmas Show at 9.15am  

19 Dec Last Nursery waiting class 

20 Dec Christmas fun day, Nursery closes at 12 noon 

 

We are having a visit from  

Buddy the Elf on  

Tuesday 17th December. 


